## GOOD NEWS AT NOTRE DAME OF BETHLEHEM















Thank you to everyone who supported our Annual CYO Trivia Night!!
It was a fun night complete with laughs, brainpower, and creatively decorated themed tables.

Thank you to everyone who helped with our Tricky Tray mailing assembly!!!

Tricky Tray will take place on March 23rd from 10:00-6:30 PM and

from 10:00-6:30 PM and 24th from 8:00-1:30 PM. There will be over 400 baskets.

You do not want to miss this!!!

To learn more visit: https://www.ndbethlehem church.org/Tricky-Tray

## **Upcoming Dates:**

- Pinewood Derby-February 24th.
- Bayou Pierogi Sale February 19th-March 1st.
- Adult Parish Retreat- March 8th, 9th, and 10th.
   Additional Information can be found at church entrances and on our website.
- Confirmation March 12th at 4:30 PM.
- Knights of Columbus
  Breakfast following 7:30,
  9:00, and 10:30 AM Masses
  on March 17th.
- Parish Penance Service
   Monday, March 18th at
   7:00 PM.
- Tricky Tray March 23rd and 24th









Congratulations to our second grade students who received their First Penance February 8th. We will continue to pray for them as they prepare to receive their First Holy Communion on April 27th.









## Catholic Schools Week

Thank you, thank you, thank you to EVERYONE who made this week so special, especially Mrs. Hopper, Mrs. Cantwell, Mrs. Piccini, Mrs. Clee, Mrs. Boyle, Mrs. Flurer, Mrs. Peters, and Ms. Fenton for organizing, planning, and making every moment so memorable for the students and teachers. A special thank you as well to Mrs. Rivera and every single one of our parent volunteers for taking the time to help set up and run events, donate money for our money wars and bus driver treats, and send in prizes for Bingo; it was much appreciated as always!! We opened the week with a Mass and an Open House for new families.

We had a number of fun activities during the week including: Career Day, school-wide bingo, minute to win it games, a magician, Knights Quest challenges, a door decorating contest, trivia, pizza lunch and special

snacks for student appreciation day, and a delicious

Team meal provided by Fiamma Italian Grille. WOW! We had a wonderful Catholic School's Week in 2024.

This was truly a week that will not be forgotten! Notre Dame would not be the school it is without the endless support we receive from our parents, students, staff, and teachers every single day, and for that, we

thank you. Go, NOTRE DAME KNIGHTS!!!













## **Bayou Pierogies Sale**

This year we are thrilled to be bringing back our pierogies and gift card sale through the Bayou. The sale will run February 19th- March 1st. Orders will be available for pickup on March 19th at the Wiz Kids. To order your pierogies visit: https://form.jotform.com/24024

Orders can also be placed via paper order forms found at the back of the church.

4238290148.



Congratulations to our 8th grade boys basketball team who defeated St Jane's in the CYO District Finals!

